
 TOWN OF NEW CASTLE 
Town Clerk 

Memo 
To: Local Liquor Authority 

From: Melody Harrison, Town Clerk 

 

Date: 8/24/2022 

Re: Town of New Castle Special Event Liquor Permit for the September 9 & 10, 2022 Burning 

Mountain Festival 

Request: The Special Event Staff of the Town of New Castle requests a modification of the licensed 

premises for the special events liquor license for Burning Mountain Festival, on September 9 & 10, 

2022 located in Burning Mountain Park at 157 W. Main Street.  

The Town of New Castle Special Event Coordinator, Kelley Cox, filed the modification on 8.24.22. 

The public hearing has been properly noticed.  

 

The request to modify the licensed area for liquor for Burning Mountain Festival was made because 

the chain link fence along Jasper Ward Street has been removed. This allows for the stage to be 

pushed back into the alleyway, providing more room for vendors and guests in the park.  

The alley will be blocked off for the licensed premises. There will be a narrow section of the alley 

on the west side that will be open only to the band and town staff for set-up, and no alcohol will be 

allowed in that space.  

 

 

Melody L Harrison, CMC    _  

Department Head (signature) 
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